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                   21ú Eanair 2022 – 21st January 2022 

        Nóta na hAoine – Friday Note 

 

Bígí linn ag Naíscoil agus Gaelscoil na 

mBeann!   
The EA Admissions Portal to register your child for Naíscoil 

or Gaelscoil na mBeann remains open until next Friday, 28th 

January at 12 noon! See the poster attached for further 

information. If you have any questions or queries about the 

process, please call the school office on 028 412 58418. 

#GiftOfIrish #gaelscolaíocht #gaeloideachas 

 

 

Healthy Eating 
As the new year has begun, please be aware of the food your child is 

bringing to school for snacks and lunch.  As per our Healthy Eating Policy, 

snacks should include water/milk and either fruit, vegetables or yoghurt.  

Lunches should include water, sandwiches, fruit/vegetables and yoghurt.  

The eating of sweets, crisps and fizzy drinks are strongly discouraged 

at school. Where possible, please refrain from sending these items in your child’s 

lunchbox. 

 

 



 

Gaelscoil na mBeann / Naíscoil na mBeann  

Seoladh:  127A Bóthar Chaisleán Nua, Cill Chaoil, Co. an Dúin, BT34 4NL  

Guthán:  028 41258418 

Covid 19  
 

Covid-19 infection remains high in 

this area and in the school 

community. DE guidance recommends 

regular testing (at least twice 

weekly) for school children. Lateral 

Flow Test kits can be ordered 

here: https://www.gov.uk/order-

coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests.  

If your child(ren) have been in close 

contact with a positive case they should test daily, before coming to school, for 10 

consecutive days.  Please see the following link for updated guidance from NI Direct. 

https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/coronavirus-covid-19-self-isolating-and-close-contacts 
 

 

Rang 7  
Up-to-date information on the Post-Primary Admissions process 

can be found on our website at the link 

below: https://www.gaelscoilnambeann.com/news/p7-digital-

admissions-update/?cms4563-news-live=856 

 

Although in-person open days are generally not taking place this 

year again, local schools are beginning to disseminate 

information on how you can find out more about their schools. 

Please be assured that we will share this with you as and when we receive it. 

 

The facility to book a tour of Shimna Integrated College is now live on their school 

website: https://www.shimnaintegratedcollege.org/  

You will also see a short video showcasing what the school has to offer.  

 

Bain sult as an deireadh seachtaine! – have a good weekend! 
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